
CRP 693 West Cashmere Bridge Replacement 
Goodwin Street (MP 0.00 – MP 0.50) 
Last Updated: March 8, 2019 

Project Number: County Road Project 693 Project Length: 0.50 miles 

Basis for Project: Bridge Replacement  Construction: Spring 2020 - Fall 2021 

Project Description:  The current structure has both height and weight restrictions that prevent the 

bridge from properly serving freight traffic, forcing trucks down through the residential area of the city of 

Cashmere.  The replacement bridge will remove the need for restrictions and provide unimpeded access 

to Cashmere. The anticipated advertisement for bids is November 2019. 

Funding Sources:  

BRAC (Federal) $12,000,000 

Statewide Transportation Program $2,600,000 

State Transportation Budget 2017 $2,000,000 

RAP (CRAB) $2,500,000 

FMSIB (State) $3,000,000 

Private $150,000 

Chelan County (Local) $1,250,000 

TOTAL: $23,500,000 
Rendering of Proposed Replacement Bridge 

For more information on this project, contact Jill FitzSimmons @ 509.667.6415 or jill.fitzsimmons@co.chelan.wa.us 

Status: Design is 90% completed. The design is being reviewed by WSDOT.  A community meeting was 

held in September 2018 in Cashmere to update the public on the project. 

Travel Impact: During phases of construction, travelers can expect road closures and detours and flagger-

controlled traffic with delays of up to 20 minutes.  Travel restrictions will be updated as construction progresses. 
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